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September 20, 2005

Mr. Nick Polidori

Connector Products Inc.

P. O. Box 2516

Cannaminson, New Jersey 08077

Dear Mr.Polidori:

Your application for acceptance of the $1000 automatic conductor splice has been brought to the
attention of Technical Standards Committee "A" (Electric).

The Committee found your S1000 automatic splice to be acceptable on a conditional basis.
The $1000 automatic splice will appear on page bx(1) of the Conditional List of Materials as
follows:

Conditional List

" bx(1)
bx - Splice, automatic
Manufacturer Conditions
DISTRIBUTION
2 ACSR (S1000) 1. To obtain experience.
#1 ACSR (S1000) 2. For use on distribution systems only.

#2 AAC (51000)
1/0 AAC {S1000)
2/0 AAC (51000)
#2 AAAC (51000)

1/0 AAAC (S1000)

This acceptance does not relieve the manufacturer of any responsibility for the satisfactory
performance of the item and its conformity to guarantees, specifications, or other provisions of
contracts covering its sale. This acceptance is made with the further understanding that no
changes in design or workmanship affecting the quality, strength, or electrical characteristics of
the item will be made without the knowledge of the Technical Standards Committees. You are
also asked to notify the Technical Standards Committees of any change in manufacturing plant
location or locations.

A representative list should be kept of our borrowers purchasing these $1000 automatic splices.
This information will be needed at the time you apply for full acceptance after the trial period. The
selection of conditionally accepted materials and equipment is at the option of the borrower.
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Manufacturers that desire to mention this acceptance within advertising or promotional literature
are advised not to use "approved" but instead to state “"accepted.”

Sincerely,

HARVEY L."-BOWLES

Chair, Technical Standards
Commitiee "A"

Electric Staff Division




